Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission
Testimony ré Zone Change for Terminal 6

I am here today with the Raging Grannies and as a grandmother who lives in the Portland
area along with three of my grand children, I ask you not to change the zoning laws to
lands around Terminal 6 that would allow the Canadian Pembina Tar Sands Corp. to ship
by rail explosive liquid propane to be exported to Asia. This area is an earthquake risk
and wildlife haven. Portland has recently received a sustainable energy leadership award.
And this zoning change could open all zones to propane shipments, Let’s choose clean
water and quality living instead of promises tax revenue and jobs. Remember, the bottom
line for big corporations is money for CEQ’s and investors,
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